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Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Exciting News for Non-Fiction November: Every Student to Receive a Newspaper! 
 
We hope this letter finds you well. We are thrilled to share some exciting news as part of our celebration of 
Non-Fiction November! In an effort to promote reading and engagement with real-world information, we 
have decided to provide every student in KS3 and KS4 with a newspaper. Students will be receiving a copy 
of the ‘i’ on the 22 November 2023. 
 
Non-Fiction November is a special time when we encourage students to explore the vast world of non-
fiction literature, enhancing their understanding of the world around them. Newspapers are an excellent 
resource that offers a diverse range of topics, from current events to science and culture. By giving each 
student a newspaper, we aim to inspire curiosity and critical thinking as they delve into real-world stories 
and information. 
 
This initiative aligns with our commitment to fostering a love for reading and promoting literacy across 
different genres. We believe that exposure to various forms of non-fiction literature, such as newspapers, 
will not only enrich their knowledge but also develop valuable skills in analysis and comprehension. 
 
The newspapers will be distributed to students on Wednesday and we encourage you to take a moment to 
discuss the articles and stories with your child/ward. It can be a wonderful opportunity to engage in 
meaningful conversations about the world, current events, and various topics covered in the newspapers. 
 
Students will be encouraged to take their newspaper home, however, if newspapers are unwanted, we will 
be having a collection at the end of the day where newspapers can be recycled and given to our Art 
Department for future use. 
 
Yours faithfully 

  
Miss S Heydon Ms J Webb  
Librarian Head of English 
 
 


